
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 3rd July 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum 
 

 

 

 
 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum


 
 

 
 

Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum have lots of activities planned during July 
including their next parent support and advice drop-in session on Thursday 6th July 
between 9.30am-11am at The Brow Primary School Runcorn.  
 
Visit their Facebook page or website: haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk to find out 
more. If you are not a member of the forum you can contact the team by emailing 
admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk or Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk.  
 

SEND R US Money Matters 

 
 
SEND R US are hosting a Money Matters workshop in collaboration with Citizens 
Advice Halton on Wednesday 5th July 12pm-5pm at Brookvale Community Centre. 
Drop in betweeen 12pm and 2pm for advice and information on all money matters. 
There will be free refreshments and an arts and crafts table to keep the children 
occupied. 
 

https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/
mailto:admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk
mailto:Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789


 
 

 
 

Cheshire Autism Practical Support - ChAPs 
 

 
 
 

You can read their regular newsletters which include details and information on all 
their activities. A copy of the July newsletter is attached to this email. 
 
For more information on ChAPS you can check out their website here, or call 
0344 850 8607, or drop them an email at info@cheshireautism.org.uk .  
 
You can also request to join their Facebook page where you’ll find support, advice 
and signposting – please note this a private group and only parents will be given 
access once you are a ChAPS member; no professionals will be admitted. 

 

New Assisted Travel Lounge at Piccadilly 

station 
 

 

 

Cheshire Autism Practical Support (ChAPS) is a 

registered charity who offer practical advice, support 

and services across Cheshire for families of young 

people with Autism Spectrum Condition or Asperger’s 

Syndrome whether diagnosed or not.  

They run monthly parents meetings, positive 

parenting courses helping with behaviour, anxiety 

etc., activities for children, young people and adults 

on the spectrum, and lots more. 

 

Manchester Piccadilly rail station 

have opened their new Assisted 

Travel Lounge located opposite 

platform one. 

The lounge includes a sensory 

nook and was designed to 

support people with disabilities 

whilst travelling through the 

station. 

If you’re travelling by rail then you 

can find out more about Assisted 

Travel on the Network Rail 

website here. 

https://www.cheshireautism.org.uk/
mailto:info@cheshireautism.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/groups/cheshireautismpracticalsupport
https://www.cheshireautism.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/FightBack4Justice/posts/pfbid02kNHbx2u64vR3Eu3yTFEbxJkirFhT36N3xPR34M2LScWxjSJZXSG3p8ZAn5fcY2bsl
https://www.cheshireautism.org.uk/
https://www.networkrail.co.uk/communities/passengers/assisted-travel/
https://www.networkrail.co.uk/communities/passengers/assisted-travel/


 
 

 
 

Daresbury Laboratory Open Day is nearly here 
 

 
 

Don’t forget, Daresbury Laboratory and Sci-Tech Daresbury are holding their open 
day on Saturday 15th July between 10am and 4pm.  
 

This will be a rare chance to step inside one of only three national laboratories to find 
out more about the world-class science and research happening at the campus, and 
across the UK. Most areas of the campus are accessible and there will be 
designated safe areas and quiet spaces to enable those who need to, to self-
regulate. Click here for more information on the event. 
 
Although the event is free advance booking is strongly recommended – click here to 
book your tickets. If you need any support booking tickets then please email the 
Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team at 
AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk.  

 

https://daresbury-openday.co.uk/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/daresbury-laboratory-open-day-tickets-99005796001
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/daresbury-laboratory-open-day-tickets-99005796001
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://daresbury-openday.co.uk/


 
 

 
 

Activities at Halton Libraries

https://www.facebook.com/HaltonLibraries


 
 

 
 

 
 
Don’t forget Halton Libraries have all your favourite groups running each week at all 
their locations, including Rhymetime for the little ones, Lego Club, and even IT skills. 
 
And keep an eye on their Facebook page here for details of all the summer holiday 
activities coming soon! 
 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/HaltonLibraries
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonLibraries


 
 

 
 

SEN friendly sessions at Tenpin Warrington 

throughout the summer 

 
Tenpin Warrington are offering SEN friendly sessions each Monday during the 
summer holidays starting on Monday 24th July from 9am-10am for £3 per person.  
 
Spaces are limited so email manager.warrington@tenpin.co.uk to book on. 
 
 

mailto:manager.warrington@tenpin.co.uk
mailto:manager.warrington@tenpin.co.uk


 
 

 
 

MAX cards 

 

 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer. 

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only).  

You can email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 

6560 for more details 
 

 
This newsletter provides general information and resources for parents and carers of 
young people with SEND, and for professionals who support them. Please note, 
while we take every care to ensure the information we share is accurate the 
information provided is not a direct recommendation from the Short Breaks Service 
and we recommend that you complete your own research about the information and 
events we signpost. 
 

We recognise that not all of the information in this newsletter will be relevant to 
everyone included on the mailing list. If there is some specific information you would 
like to see more of, or information from a certain service that you’d like to share 
please let me know and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue 
receiving this newsletter, please let me know. 
 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

As summer holidays start to approach 

don’t forget that Max Cards are available 

for our families in Halton.  

The card is designed to help families save 

money on great days out at castles, zoos, 

bowling alleys and more.  

https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/

